Student Advisory Input Meeting Oct. 27, 2010

Things that should come from these meetings. Have Frank Fiorella come to the next one in Dec.

- More activities that would be fun and interesting
- More dedicated teachers along with more class options (Honors, AP)
- Need more funding for lab supplies in science classes. Need to be familiar with materials we will see in college.
- Better teachers that care.
- More discussion in class
- Teachers, without teachers that actually know what they are doing you can't learn! If you can teach you don't need fancy equipment.
- More technology, computers, software, etc.
- More computer software
- More styles of teaching
- More technology, such as ActivBoard
- School cleanliness
- More field trips
- More teachers who care, like Mrs. Gilman
- More AP classes at East
- No more wheat bread and cold fries.
- Repaint the lockers because we have a lot of vandalism on them.
- Take out the wheat bread and replace it with white bread
- Have a lighter shade of blue added to the uniforms
- Make the uniform policy less strict about belts and insignlas